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LARA WEISIGER

From: GABA <info@gabaonline.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 1:00 PM
To: Trish Spencer; Malia Vella; Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft; Frank Matarrese; Jim Oddie
Cc: Jill Keimach; Jennifer Ott; LARA WEISIGER; Tony Kuttner; info@homesbydania.com
Subject: 1/16/18 City Council Meeting Consent Calendar Item 5.E._GABA Request for Approval 

of TCP
Attachments: 1-16-18 GABA Letter to Councilmembers RE Approval of TCP.pdf

Importance: High

January 16, 2018 

Honorable Mayor Spencer, Vice Mayor Vella, and Esteemed Councilmembers Ezzy Ashcraft, Matarrese and 
Oddie, 

The Greater Alameda Business Association wishes to express its gratitude to the City Council and to the City 
Staff, all of whom were willing to listen to the business associations, community organizations and members of 
the general public who advocated for making the Alameda Shuttle a top priority of the City’s Transportation 
Choices Plan (TCP) currently up for consideration. 

Following the direction of the City Council, City Staff worked with GABA members and others to present the 
amended version awaiting your approval. Based on those experiences – both the pleasure of seeing our Council 
recognize the goals and opportunities defined by GABA’s Shuttle proposal, as well as the productive and 
congenial exercise of working with City Staff to create the current final version – we are looking forward to 
continued fruitful collaboration with City Staff and transportation providers to create solutions that serve our 
entire community. 

GABA is particularly pleased that the revised TCP reflects the wishes of the community at large in identifying 
the Alameda Shuttle as the No. 1 priority. 

While we anticipate working with the City to refine some of the details associated with the Shuttle proposal in 
the TCP, we welcome the document as a proper early step toward a solution that best serves Alameda’s needs 
and goals. 

In sum, we urge you to accept the TDM before you, and we look forward to joining with you as we move 
beyond the document’s call to study the Shuttle and toward putting a pioneering solution in service. 

Sincerely, 

 
Dania R. Alvarez  Tony Kuttner 
GABA President  GABA Alameda Shuttle Committee Chair  
  
Cc:   Jill Keimach, City Manager 
            Jennifer Ott, Base Reuse and Transportation Planning Director 
            Lara Weisiger, Alameda City Clerk 
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January 16, 2018 
 
 
Honorable Mayor Spencer, Vice Mayor Vella, and Esteemed 
Councilmembers Ezzy Ashcraft, Matarrese and Oddie, 
 
The Greater Alameda Business Association wishes to express its gratitude to 
the City Council and to the City Staff, all of whom were willing to listen to 
the business associations, community organizations and members of the 
general public who advocated for making the Alameda Shuttle a top priority 
of the City’s Transportation Choices Plan (TCP) currently up for 
consideration. 
 
Following the direction of the City Council, City Staff worked with GABA 
members and others to present the amended version awaiting your approval. 
Based on those experiences – both the pleasure of seeing our Council 
recognize the goals and opportunities defined by GABA’s Shuttle proposal, 
as well as the productive and congenial exercise of working with City Staff to 
create the current final version – we are looking forward to continued fruitful 
collaboration with City Staff and transportation providers to create solutions 
that serve our entire community. 
 
GABA is particularly pleased that the revised TCP reflects the wishes of the 
community at large in identifying the Alameda Shuttle as the No. 1 priority. 
While we anticipate working with the City to refine some of the details 
associated with the Shuttle proposal in the TCP, we welcome the document as 
a proper early step toward a solution that best serves Alameda’s needs and 
goals. 
 
In sum, we urge you to accept the TDM before you, and we look forward to 
joining with you as we move beyond the document’s call to study the Shuttle 
and toward putting a pioneering solution in service. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dania R. Alvarez  Tony Kuttner 
GABA President  GABA Alameda Shuttle Committee Chair 
 
Cc:   Jill Keimach, City Manager 

Jennifer Ott, Base Reuse and Transportation Planning Director 
Lara Weisiger, Alameda City Clerk 
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LARA WEISIGER

From: Diane Daley-Smith <ddaley_smith@lohrealty.com>
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 5:19 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: North Housing at City Council

Dear Clerk at City of Alameda, 
 
I am unable to find where or how I can express my views regarding this calendar item for tomorrow, January 16, 2018. 
 
How can this project be pushed forward without public input? I am unable to attend the hearing, if that is what it is, but 
I would like to say I am not in favor of this project due to my having no information. Since we are an island, we are all 
impacted by development. And development with no thought to additional infrastructure is short‐sighted at best.  
 
The development practically sitting on Sherman at Buena Vista next to the old Del Monte Cannery is a disgrace. With 
proper public input, perhaps we can at least all agree to something that will not strangle us and keep us prisoners in the 
tube or on our bridges. Our ingress and egress is limited and it is unconscionable to think it could be worse.  
 
Please urge the city council to reconsider the North Housing until public input can be heard. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Diane Daley‐Smith 
448 Marshall Way 
Alameda, CA 94501 
 






